

Office of the President

January 25, 2024

Dr. Harriet B. Nembhard Office of the President Harvey Mudd College 301 Platt Blvd. Claremont, CA 91711

Dear Dr. Nembhard,

This letter brings greetings from the entire Florida Atlantic University community and our congratulations on your appointment as the sixth president of Harvey Mudd College. I appreciate the invitation to your inauguration festivities and regret that I will not be able to attend, as I'm sure it will be a wonderful celebration.

I wish you every success as you embark on this exciting adventure. I believe you will be an extraordinary asset to your institution, its students and its community.

With my best wishes,

Stacy Volnick, Ph.D.

President